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July 16, 1976

Mr. Freddie Castillo
Regional Coordinator -
Manpower Education & Training Inc.
710 Brook Avenue Suite 9
Wichita Falls, Texas 76301

Dear Freddie:

The Dallas-Ft. Worth Spanish Speaking Program Coordinators Council,
under the sponsorship of the Federal Executive Board, which constantly
conducts recruiting efforts and provides information on Federal employ-
ment, wishes to commend you and your organization for the assistance
that we have received.

Hope to keep working with you in the future. Keep up the good work.

Sincerely,
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Josel*. Cano
Chai~an
Spanish Speaking Program
Coordinators Council


